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Lee Commissioners approve renovation contract for Bonita Beach Park facilities 
 
Fort Myers, FL, March 1, 2022 ‒ The Lee Board of County Commissioners voted Tuesday to award a 
contract to design and oversee Bonita Beach Park improvements. 
 
Improvements to Bonita Beach Park, 27954 Hickory Blvd. include renovations to the restrooms and deck 
space. The restroom renovations will bring the facility up to current ADA standards and provide better 
lighting and ventilation. An enlarged deck will be added to the beach side of the restroom facility, which 
will provide additional seating. 
 

The facilities at Bonita Beach Park were built in 1996.  

 

It will take about five months to design the improvements. 

 

The $104,604 contract was awarded to BSSW Architects that will provide design, permitting and 

construction administration. The project is funded by tourist development taxes on short-term lodging.  

 

For more information about Lee County Parks & Recreation locations, amenities and events, 

visit www.leeparks.org, call 239-533-7275 or email leeparks@leegov.com. 

 

To receive a newsletter with updates from Lee County, sign up at 

www.leegov.com/resources/newsletters.  
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